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Invitation for Bid 
 

IFB # 3160006927 
 

Replacing of Office Lighting 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mississippi Department of Revenue 
500 Clinton Center Drive 

Clinton, MS 39056 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  Nyla Kendrick, Procurement Officer – nyla.kendrick@dor.ms.gov 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:nyla.kendrick@dor.ms.gov


Question #1: 
Are there any electronic copies of the documents I might be able to obtain at this time? 
 
Answer: 
All electronic copies of this Invitation for Bid are available for view on our website at 
IFBs/RFIN/RFQF/RFPs | DOR (ms.gov). 
 
Question #2: 
Is there an estimated budget or value you were willing or able to share with me at this time? 
 
Answer: 
No. There is no estimated budget or value to be shared.  The cost of the materials and 
replacement of the fixtures will be based on the lowest quote/ bid response we receive. 
 
Question #3: 
Is there a list of plan holders or potential bidders you could send my way? 
 
Answer: 
No. We do not provide a list of plan holders or potential bidders. 
 
Question #4: 
Have start and end dates for the actual work on the project been established yet? 
 
Answer: 
The anticipated start date for this project is December 5, 2024, with an anticipated end date of 
June 1, 2025. Holidays should also be accounted for within these dates. 
 
Question #5: 
Do prevailing wage apply for this job? 
 
Answer: 
No. Prevailing wage does not apply for this job considering we are not paying based on hourly 
rates or benefits.  The vendor will be paid based on the lowest quote/bid response we receive in 
regards to the purchase and replacing of lighting fixtures. 

https://www.dor.ms.gov/procurement

